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October 29, 2021

Dear BTA Member,

If you are interested in volunteering to be a member of the contract negotiations committee for
certified staff, please submit your name to president@bocesta.net as soon as possible.  The
tentative date for our first meeting will be Thursday, 11/4/21, @ 3:30 p.m.

Committee meetings will be held after school hours, generally starting at 3:30 p.m.  This year,
due to Covid restrictions, our initial meetings will be at a location not owned by BOCES, such as
a local restaurant/pizzeria.  We will move to using either RLC or CTE if we can get permission
as time goes on.  Some meetings may be virtual.  There is a modest stipend associated with
each meeting, along with complementary food and non alcoholic beverages.

In selecting volunteers, the goal is to secure a committee of reasonable size that is
representative of certified staff membership across titles and across sites.

Thank you for your consideration of this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Eileen
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